
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Thunderbird Lodge Preservation Society
received a $10,000 grant from the Nevada
Commission  on  Tourism  to  improve  the
lagoon seawall and dock to enable more
arrivals by boat.

•  Tahoe  Craft  Village  is  being  constructed  on  Marjorie
Springmeyer’s property in South Tahoe where the old amusement
park was.

•  Truckee  is  having  a  meeting  regarding  the  Hotel  Avery
project from 5:30-6:30pm on June 26 in the Council Chambers at
Truckee Town Hall.

• Here are the Caltrans roadwork schedules for Sierra and El
Dorado-Tahoe for the coming week.

• Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care caught on video by First Track
Productions:
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